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Winkleigh Primary School
Learning together, achieving together

YEAR 4 EDEN PROJECT EDUCATIONAL VISIT (13TH OCTOBER 2021)

To Parents of: 

To School Members: 

 
EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,


Year 4 educational visit to the Eden Project - Wednesday 13th October 2021


We have arranged for class 4M to visit the Eden Project to help bring our Rainforest topic to life.  We will be
taking part in a Rainforest Rangers workshop.
Workshop overview
https://www.edenproject.com/learn/schools/school-trips/school-workshop-rainforest-rangers


The children will leave school on the 13th October, close to 9.00am and will be back at school around
4.45pm. 


Children need to wear sensible walking shoes and school jumpers.  They will need a packed lunch and plenty
to drink.  (No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please.)  A school packed lunch can be
requested, please indicate this School Gateway comments box and include the £2.40 payment.


The cost of this trip is £22.00 per child.  Unfortunately, there are no funds available to subsidise the visit, if
we do not receive full contributions for all pupils the visit will not be able to take place.    We have to
carefully cost every trip as parents cannot be asked to subsidise others.   This does mean that our costings
rely upon every child participating.  If your circumstances are such that you are unable to pay this
contribution, please arrange an appointment to discuss this in confidence with the Headteacher.


Payment and permission has been set up on the School Gateway, please log on and reply by
Wednesday 6th October, after this date the visit will no longer be visible on the School Gateway.
Please state if you require a school packed lunch and include the payment for this if applicable.


Regards, 


Miss McLean



https://www.edenproject.com/learn/schools/school-trips/school-workshop-rainforest-rangers


Mrs V Fenemore

Executive Headteacher

The Woodland Federation

Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School
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